
 

 
 

 
9th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parents’ Evening - March 2023 
  
This year parents’ evening will take place in school on Tuesday 28th & Thursday 30th March, 3.15 – 
6.15pm.  These evenings are really useful for you to meet with your child’s class teacher and find out 
about the progress your child is making in school.    
 
If you would like a meeting with your child’s class teacher, please phone or call into the school office 
and an appointment will be arranged for you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


